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California Housing Finance Agency 
 

Notice to Public and All Interested Mortgage Lenders 
 

Regarding 2015-2nd Mortgage Credit Certificate Program 
 

Notice of Correction 
 
The California Housing Finance Agency has implemented a Mortgage Credit Certificate (“MCC”) program to 
provide financial assistance to first-time homebuyers by allowing those homebuyers to take 20% of their 
annual mortgage interest payments as a tax credit against their personal income tax.  The MCCs will be issued 
upon the purchase of new or existing housing located in the State of California.  This notice is being published 
to provide a correction to a date included in the previous notice which was published in various newspapers 
July 1 through July 3, 2015.  The corrected information appears below underlined in bold type. 
 
No MCC will be issued prior to 90 days from the date of publication of this notice, or after the date that all of the 
MCCs have been allocated, and in no event later than December 31, 2017. 

 
 


